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There are 45 referees confirmed for the upcoming regionals March 22-24th.  I am still looking for 
a few more so if anyone is interested please apply online at the wrra website. I will have 3 
evaluators at the event so am encouraging officials to travel to regionals in order to be 
evaluated. 
Western region will be well represented in officiating at both AA and A provincials this year as 
well as nationals.  I will have an up-to-date list in my year end report once all officials have been 
selected. 
 
 
Cheers, 
Denise 
 


